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 unique by design, awesome by outcome

We are proud to announce that we have officially appointed a headteacher
for Brookhaven School. Jeremy has extensive experience of working with
young people with learning difficulties, disabilities, complex health needs
and autism. Prior to the Headteacher role at Brookhaven School, Jeremy
worked in a specialist college in Manchester for over 10 years, with over 2 of
these years as headteacher.

Jeremy’s background is teaching sports, he has a MSc in Leadership and
Management, and has recently completed the National Professional
Qualification for Headship (NPQH).  He is passionate about delivering
individualised and meaningful outcomes to support young people in
achieving and fulfilling their aspirations 

Welcome to Brookhaven School! We are a new innovative, forward
thinking school set to open in Bury January 2024 where all learners are

empowered to achieve their dreams💭!

This new school will have a fantasic team that will work relentlessly to
make every day a magical day of learning; to suit every child's needs, to

ensure they make rapid gains not only as learners across the whole
curriculum but as individuals prepared for next century living as well as

the world that we live in today. It is our duty and privilege as a school
and community to make a difference every day.

Jeremy Swinn

Follow us on Facebook! Check Out Our Website!

@Brookhaven.School.Bury

Follow the Brookhaven
Facebook page for behind-the-
scenes glimpses, sneak peeks,
and all the latest news about

Brookhaven School!

www.brookhavenschool.org.uk

Looking for an
answer to a question

about Brookhaven
School? 


